
   REQUEST FOR CITY COUNCIL ACTION    
                                                                                                                            

Meeting Date: August 18, 2020 
 
AGENDA ITEM NO. 

 4.a.  

ORIGINATING DEPARTMENT: 

Administration 

PRESENTED BY: 

Erin Kelley 
 
 

ITEM:    
New Brew Pub Liquor License for Mike LaCroix and Tom Price, 248 W Highway 50, DBA Soulcraft 
Brewing 
 
BACKGROUND: 
A new Colorado Brew Pub Liquor License application was filed with the City Clerk on July 7, 2020.  
The Notice of Public Hearing was published on July 10, 2020 in the Mountain Mail and the premises 
was posted on August 7, 2020. 
 
All proper fees have been remitted to the City and State of Colorado. Individual history records and 
the Colorado Bureau of Investigation background check have been reviewed by staff with no issues. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends that the Liquor Licensing Authority approve a new Brew Pub Liquor License for 
Soulcraft Brewing. 
 
SUGGESTED MOTIONS: 
Following a public hearing on the matter, a Licensing Authority member should make a motion to 
approve the new Colorado Brew Pub Liquor License for Mike LaCroix and Tom Price, 248 W 
Highway 50, DBA Soulcraft Brewing followed by a second and a roll call vote. 

 

 


